Government of South Australia

Our ref: F2016/000681  Department for Energy and Mining

19 August 2019

Ms Heidi Vavasour
Senior Tenures Advisor
Santos Limited

32 Turbot Street :
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Heidi

EXTENSION OF TIME LIMIT TO SUBMIT 2018/19 ANNUAL REPORT:
PETROLEUM RETENTION LICENCES (PRLs) 28, 29, 30, 31, 111, 112, 113, 114 and 115

| refer to your email received on 16 August 2019 requesting an extension of time limit for the
submission of the 2018/9 Annual Report in respect of Petroleum Retention Licences PRLs 28,
29, 30, 31, 111, 112, 113, 114 and 115 operated by Santos Limited in the South Australian
Cooper Basin, from the current due date being 18 August 2019.

| have considered your request and pursuant to Section 134(1) of the Petroleum and
Geothermal Energy Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of time for the submission of the
2018/19 Annual Report in respect of PRLs 28, 29, 30, 31, 111, 112, 113, 114 and 115. This
Annual Report is now due for submission by 30 August 2019.

Please ensure your completed reports are submitted to the Department for Energy and Mining
by email at DEM.Compliance@sa.gov.au.

Please also note that in accordance with Section 134(1) of the Act, approvals for the extension
of time limits are published on the Department for Energy and Mining’s website at:

http://www.energymining.sa.gov.au/petroleum/licensing and land access/registers

If you have any questions regarding annual report submission, please contact Ms Allison
Harris, Executive Officer Compliance Committee on (08) 8429 2442 or by email at
allison.harris@sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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SHANE FARRELLY

General Manager

Licensing and Legislation

Energy Resources Division

Department for Energy and Mining

Delegate of the Minister for Energy and Mining
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